
 
 
Friday 5th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our names are the first gift we are given by our Parents/Carers, and we all have a strong 
attachment to our own name. Please can you talk to your child about the significance of their 
name. This could include what their name means and why they were given the name, e.g. named 
after a family member, name related to a religious character, having a special meaning etc.  
 

After discussion with your child, please can you write your child’s name story on the paper 
provided.  Your child will be sharing their ‘name story’ in class next week, so please help them to 
be able to attempt to tell the story.  This work will be displayed in your child’s Religious 
Education book. 

Many thanks for your support.   

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Mr Stringer 

 


